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I live in New Gloucester. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council. I believe we need this trail to support our state goals for safe, accessible, 
active transportation, as well as climate change mitigation. It is no longer safe to ride 
a bicycle or walk on many Maine roads and this trail would help reduce vulnerable 
user injury and death rates in our state.


